
 

 

 
This memorandum and its attachment are presented for the Heritage Advisory Committee’s 
information outlining a change to the cladding proposed for the conservation of the Second 
Empire building at the subject property located at 1576 to 1584 Dundas Street West, (Ward 7). 

 

Attachments 
Appendix 1: Letter from Weiss A+U, Architects 

 

 

Prepared by: Paula Wubbenhorst, Heritage Planner   

Date: April 5, 2022 
 
To: Chair and Members of Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: P. Wubbenhorst, Heritage Planner 
 
Meeting date: April 12, 2022 
 
Subject:              1576 to 1584 Dundas Street West (Ward 7) 
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